Hudson Mohawk Road Runners Club
Annual Board Meeting
The Orchard
September 20, 2017

Attendance: Marcia Adams, Thomas Adams, Nancy Briskie, Rob Briskie, Frank Broderick, Tom Bulger, David
Glass, Dee Golden-Fisher, Jon Golden, Ed Hampton, Mike Hannah, Barb Light, Patrick Lynsky, Charles Matlock,
Tom McGuire, Bill Meehan, Al Mickels, Jim Moore, Meghan Mortensen, Paul Murray, Ed Neiles, Peter Newkirk,
Ray Newkirk, Brian Northan, Chris Nowak, John Parisella, Ginny Pezzula, Jon Rocco, Ken Skinner, Cathy Sliwinski,
Rob Sliwinski, Anny Stockman, Wade Stockman, Vince Wenger, Nick Webster.

Call to Order (Ray Newkirk):

After the call to order, Ray thanked Cathy for handling the details and then suspended regular business to
present the Annual Report to the membership at large. Copy attached.

After the presentation, a discussion ensued.

Ray then adjourned the meeting.



